
 
 

THE BOARD OF REVIEW OF PLUMBING CONTRACTORS 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

JANUARY 21, 2015 
 
The Board of Review of Plumbing Contractors met in Conference Room H at 757 Carolyn Avenue at 5:00 p.m. 
on January 21, 2015. 
 
The following members were present:   

 
John Baumann, Chairman 

David O’Carroll 
Sam Mascari 
Eddie Garrard 

Bill Bosaw 
Ray Gleich 
Lou Volpe 

Jim Richardson, Board Secretary 
Charles Rankin, Senior Inspector 

 
ACKNOWLEDGE GUESTS 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS 
 
The meeting was officially called to order at 5:04 p.m.  Dave O’Carroll made a motion to accept the minutes of 
the November 19, 2014 meeting.  Bill Bosaw seconded. 
MOTION CARRIED  7-0 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
The Board reviewed the Remedial Action Plans from Precision Grading and Thompson Excavating that were 
requested at the November 19, 2014 meeting.  After review the Board voted unanimously to approve and accept 
both Remedial Action Plans. 
MOTION CARRIED   7-0 
 
DUE PROCESS HEARINGS 
There were no Due Process Hearings 
 
APPLICATIONS 
Review of applications for Journeyperson Plumber Contractor Registration for the City of Columbus. 
 
Michael Thomas Warnet   APPROVAL 
Jeffrey A. Tuttle    APPROVAL 
Shane T. Watkins    APPROVAL 
Christopher Mathew Kirby   APPROVAL 
 
Dave O’Carroll made a motion to approve the above listed applicants for Journeyperson Plumbers License.  Ray 
Gleich seconded the motion. 
MOTION CARRIED   7-0 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
The Board held elections of Officers.  Dave O’Carroll made a motion to re-elect John Baumann as Chairman and 
Sam Mascari as Vice Chairman.  Lou Volpe seconded the motion. 
MOTION CARRIED   7-0 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business to come before the Board, Dave O’Carroll made a motion to adjourn at 5:29 p.m.  
Lou Volpe seconded the motion.   
MOTION CARRIED   7-0 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________     ________________________________ 
John R. Baumann, Chairman     Jim Richardson, Secretary 
 


